
 

 
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

PHYSICAL PLANT/FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE 
SPECIAL MEETING 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL CONFERENCE ROOM 
AUGUST 24, 2010 

 
MINUTES 

 
 

Call to Order: 6:30 p.m. by Melissa Hofmann 
 

Present:    J. Mello, D. Lafontaine, S. Tremblay, M. Hofmann 
 
Also Present:   J. Tyler, M. Leichter, Jr., M. Leichter, L. Jahoda, S. Salisbury, S. Yeo,  
        P. Chester, J. Walsh, S. Coutu. 
    

Discussed snow removal for the District. It was brought the 
Subcommittee’s attention that the Town does not feel it can continue 
assisting in plowing the schools. Discussed potential remedies; purchasing 
a truck or utilizing a contractor. J. Walsh to gather information in regards 
to a truck suitable for plowing school grounds. J. Tyler to reschedule a 
meeting with the Board of Selectmen to discuss options. 

 
Discussed the roof at Lyman.  The warranty will expire in 2012. Is not 
eligible for bonding within this fiscal year. Will meet with Board of 
Selectmen to discuss projects within the District that may be eligible for 
bonding.  

  
 
Adjournment: 6.55 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 

Melissa Hofmann, Chair 


